
From:   Christopher Imlay   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   October 15, 2021

Subject:   1544-EX-ST-2021 pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The application has been amended to include the FAA coordination consents for the bands 1370-1400
MHz and 9100-9410 MHz. Coordination has not yet been received from FAA for use of the band
8848-9004 MHz. Due to the imminent nature of this event, if the Commission cannot grant use of the
band 8848-9004 MHz without FAA concurrence, please grant the remainder of the application and delete
the 8848-9004 MHz band. Thank you.


